RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS

BOWLING GREEN TOWNSHIP

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Held January 26,2016

Bowling Green Township Board of trustees opened this regular meeting at 7:00pm with roll call. All trustees and Fiscal Officer were present.

VISITORS: Bambi Wright, Tim May, Iris Hedges, Jack Hedges, Barb Selegue, Shannon Duval, Ron Duval, Ed Monroe, Thomas Clayton, Cindy Barnes, Robert Wess, Patty Wess, Judy Cottrill, BJ Cottrill

Tr. VanBuren made a motion to pay the bills; sign purchase orders and blanket certificates, and the bank statement. Tr. Hupp seconded the motion. Motion Carried. It is lawfully certified that the amount \$19,894.48 is lawfully appropriated to pay the bills by the fiscal officer.

2-2016	01/26/2016	The Energy Cooperative	\$361.91
3-2016	01/27/2016	American Electric Power	\$192.50
4760	01/12/2016	Ohio Township Association	\$50.00
4761	01/26/2016	Barb Selegue	\$48.74
4762	01/26/2016	OHIO PUBLIC ENTITY CONSORTIUM	\$8,332.22
4763	01/26/2016	NAPA Auto Parts	\$87.21
4764	01/26/2016	Goss Supply Co.	\$114.20
4765	01/26/2016	Don Watkins	\$5.37
4766	01/26/2016	COL GARAGE FLOOR COATING	\$2,000.00
4767	01/26/2016	LICKING COUNTY TREASURER	\$30.00
4768	01/26/2016	MNCO	\$64.70
4769	01/26/2016	MEYER DESIGNS	\$5,084.00
4770	01/26/2016	Jennie Duval	\$936.27
4771	01/26/2016	STEPHEN GLAUB	\$652.44
4772	01/26/2016	Jack Richard Hedges	\$266.06
4773	01/26/2016	BENJAMIN C HUPP	\$622.75
4774	01/26/2016	BARBARA L SELEGUE	\$171.59
4775	01/26/2016	DANIEL NELSON VANBUREN	\$621.54
4776	01/26/2016	Donald W Watkins	\$252.98
			\$19,894.48

REPORTS

ZONING INSPECTOR Barb Selegue, zoning inspector, reported she issued 1 permit to Wayne and Mary Doyle on Mr. Hope RD for an addition. She reviewed the situation at 16246 Laurel Hill RD. They are in violation of a court order from 1998. She requested the board make a motion for the assistant prosecutor to move forward with this case. Tr. Hupp made a motion to request the assistant prosecutor move forward on the violation of the court case from 1998. Tr. Glaub seconded the motion. Roll call VanBuren yes, Hupp yes, Glaub yes.

NEW BUSINESS

Fiscal officer requested a motion to accept the appropriations. Tr. VanBuren made a motion to accept the permanent appropriation resolution. Tr. Hupp seconded the motion. Roll call VanBuren yes, Hupp yes, Glaub yes.

Tr. Hupp said there are a couple of grants he will be looking to apply to.

PUBLIC COMMENT

Barb Selegue asked if they could do some work on Cherry Hill Rd. Ron Duval asked if Barb Wiseman has been paying back the money she owes. Jack Hedges said the new trustee, Steve, is doing a great job.

RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS

- 2 -

BOWLING GREEN TOWNSHIP

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Held January 2	26,2016
----------------	---------

Bob Wess said he would like some one to work on Rankin RD. He can't get his truck through.

Trustee VanBuren made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Tr. Hupp seconded the motion. With business complete the board adjourned at 7:25pm.

Daniel Van Buren-President

Ben Hupp-Vice President

Steve Glaub- Trustee

Jennie Duval-Fiscal Officer

2-23-16

Date approved